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This week, Lower 1 have been enjoying their new humanities topic ‘Toys’. On Tuesday the 

children were very excited when they were allowed to bring in their favourite toy from home! 

The children had to describe their toy to a partner and guess what each other’s toys were 

from clues they were given. We spoke about how today’s toys are often made from plastic and 

many of the toys we saw were also electronic.  

Next week we will delve into toys from the past and see what differences we can identify. 

Well done on a super start to your humanities topic Lower 1!  

 

Miss Charlotte James and Miss Aoife Pearce 


